 MINUTES OF THE ST. Pius X Council   Aug - 30 - 2022
The regular meeting of the St. Pius X Parish Council was held on Tuesday, August 30th, 2022 at 6:41 pm at the parish house.  Fr. Simon and council members Wiley, Yackley, Severson, Stahl, Grueb, and Lorenz, were present. 
The meeting was opened with a prayer led by Father Simon.
The previous meeting minutes were approved by consciences of the council.
Father recommended that there will be two trustees for the St. Pius X Church. They will be Greg Lorenz and Sara Severson through 2027.
The agenda was reviewed by the committee.
Stacy Weinheimer, The Youth Faith Formation Coordinator for the Parish, joined the committee to review her job positon, duties, responsibilities, and hours of pay.
Maintenance of the Parish complex was discussed. Mike has been doing what maintenance needs to be addressed. He asked that the trees be trimmed on the bottom so that it is easier to mow underneath them. He reported that the lawnmower is in real bad shape and suggested that we buy a new one or let it be hired out.  Mike agreed to mow the lawn for a set price each time and to keep on with all the continued maintenance.	

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Respect Life Committee has a new name, The Human and Devine Love and Life Team.  See the attachment for their report.	

The Youth Faith Formation Committee has a report.  See the attached report.

Lisa’s review will be next meeting, Oct. 18th, 2022 at 7 pm.

Father concluded the meeting with a prayer.

Submitted by Greg Lorenz

							

